
FRIDAY, FEB 25 | 7-9 PM
IN THE CHRISTIAN CHALLENGE BUILDING

Parenting is tough. Christian parenting is tougher.  
One of our greatest challenges is to raise kids who are 
able to live in this world while not being of this world. 
How can we equip our kids to know how to thrive in  
the  balance between wordliness and isolation from 
the world?

Join with other parents from Church on Mill on Friday, 
February 25 from 7:00 - 9:00 pm as we discover what 
Scripture says on this topic and discuss together some 
strategies for modeling this for our kids and teaching 
them how to love the people of this world without 
loving the world itself.

Childcare for preschoolers and activites for children 
and youth will be provided.

Contact Mike Bond for more 
information. 602-882-6071 
or mike@churchonmill.org


